Arnie Stadnick, International Vice President

March 1, 2022

Ms. S. Scott

Executive Director

Boilermaker Contractors’ Association
Email: sscott@bcacanada.ca

Re:  Boilermakers’ National Health Plan (Canada) (“health plan”)
Increase in contribution rate
Dear Sara,

This is to advise that effective with hours earned on/after May 1, 2022 the hourly
health plan contribution rate will increase to $3.65.

Would you kindly communicate this to all applicable employers?

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Arnie Stadnick

International Vice President for Canada

cc. Susan Bird - Boilermakers’ National Health Plan (Canada)
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